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Merry Christmas  
Dear Valued Customers & Suppliers,  

 

Please be advised that MLG Food Ingredients will be shutting down its operations for the Christmas Holiday       

Season starting on December 22nd, 2022, at 12:00 pm. Our offices will close for the holiday on December 23rd         

at 12:00 pm. We will resume our operations on January 3rd, 2023, at 8:00 am. All incoming shipments and   

deliveries on those dates may be accommodated subject to special arrangement; however, it would be greatly 

appreciated if orders can be accepted before or after the shutdown.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact someone from the MLG team.  

 

Regards,   

 

MLG Food Ingredients 


